Focusing
on
the
largest
cannabis market in the world
California is the largest cannabis market in North America,
representing 27-30% of legal U.S. cannabis sales in 2016. US
cannabis sales are forecast to surge from US$9 billion in 2017
to US$21 billion by 2021, with California being the sales
leader both by volume and revenue. California is recognized as
a global leader of the marijuana market. Medical cannabis is
becoming legalized rapidly on a global scale, which in turn
has driven research initiatives to further discover medicinal
benefits.

FinCanna Capital Corp. (CSE: CALI | OTCQB: FNNZF) is a royalty
finance company uniquely focused on investing in licensed
medical cannabis businesses with a focus on California. The
Company’s vision is to be the capital partner of choice for
high growth, best-in-class businesses focused on the licensed
U.S. medical cannabis industry. FinCanna has invested in 3 top

tier businesses so far.
Cultivation Technologies
FinCanna’s first royalty investment is with Cultivation
Technologies Inc. (CTI), a company which intends to produce
licensed, medical, ultra-premium indoor cannabis. FinCanna is
entitled to complete its funding to CTI of US$8.1 million in
exchange for a royalty of 14% of CTI’s revenues from its
planned Coachella Campus Project. This planned 111,500 ft.²
facility is to be developed in phases on six acres. FinCanna
also has the right to finance CTI’s next 2 licensed cannabis
facility projects on the same terms as the Coachella Project.
Green Compliance
Green

Compliance

offers

a

state-of-the-art

enterprise

compliance and point-of-sale software solution (“ezGreen”) for
licensed medical cannabis dispensaries and cultivators. Upon
completion of funding, FinCanna earns a perpetual royalty
equal to 10% of consolidated gross revenues of ezGreen,
subject to certain buy-back options.
Refined Resin Technologies
Refined Resin Technologies is a cannabinoid research and
refinery company that provides business to business (and
business to consumer) products and services to licensed
dispensaries and distributors in the medical cannabis supply
chain. Upon completion of funding, FinCanna earns a perpetual
royalty ranging from 16% to 7.0% of Refined Resin’s
consolidated annual revenues, subject to certain buy-back
options, with an effective royalty rate of 11.75% on the first
US$160 million of Refined Resin’s consolidated annual
revenues.
In a September 12, 2018 letter to investors the Company
commented: “It’s been an exciting year for FinCanna. We
started trading just over nine months ago, have raised C$24

million and invested in three top-tier businesses. I believe
we’ve reached an inflection point in our development as our
investee companies move toward commercialization. The U.S.
market place is approximately 10 times that of Canada. As
we’ve seen in Canada, the market has been primarily driven by
a move towards full legalization, and a multi-billion-dollar
cannabis industry has been created in a matter of a few years.
We believe that the same forces that drove Canadian valuations
to unprecedented highs are at play in the U.S., and it is just
beginning as evidenced by the 30 states that have legalized
medical cannabis. As an early entrant into the U.S. cannabis
space we also believe that FinCanna is very well positioned to
participate in any large-scale market appreciation that may
occur.”
Canadians can legally buy and consume cannabis as of October
17. The US is sure to follow having recreational marijuana
legal in nine states and medical marijuana legal in 30 states.
California alone gives FinCanna the largest cannabis market in
the world, where they can finance and grow a portfolio of
cannabis related royalty investments.

